
Merry Christmas
To :                                                                                   

From:                                                                                

You are registered as a paid participant in the 2023 Garrett Memorial Hunt in Canton, Texas 
on April 14th through April 16th.*

Thousands of silver coins, relics,  
token prizes, and more!

*This is not a valid entry ticket. Please make sure your ticket has been purchased  
through Eventbrite and you received a confirmation email.




